Minutes of the PG Admission Committee meeting held on 21st September, 2020

A meeting of the Admission Committee was held today, i.e. 21st September 2020. It was convened by Academic registrar i.e. and chaired by Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor.

Deputy Registrar, Dr. Birphung Narzary explained some of the basic problems relating to selection guidelines and the practical problems faced.

Hon'ble Vice- Chancellor also simplified the admission process for clarity and no confusion of the Heads/Departmental representatives.

The meeting was ended with thanks from Hon'ble Vice- Chancellor.

Academic Registrar Bodoland University Deborgaon, Kokrajhar

Vice-Chancellor Bodoland University Kokrajhar